

Office of the City Clerk 222 3rd Avenue North Saskatoon SK S7K 0J5

www.saskatoon.ca tel (306) 975.3240 fax (306) 975.2784

August 1, 2023

Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development, and Community Services

Dear Committee Members:

Re: Civic Naming Committee Report – John A. Macdonald Renaming ADV2023-0802

Please consider the following at your meeting scheduled for August 9, 2023.

At its meeting held on August 1, 2023, the Civic Naming Committee considered the attached report of the General Manager, Community Services Division, requesting the Committee's direction with respect to the remaining of John A. Macdonald Road.

The Committee resolved to recommend to the Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services:

- 1. The name miyo-wâhkôhtowin be added to the Names Master List and be endorsed for use as the new name for John A. Macdonald Road; and
- 2. That the report of the General Manager, Community Services Division dated August 1, 2023, be forwarded to City Council, recommending that:
 - a. The request to rename John A. Macdonald Road to miyo-wâhkôhtowin Road be approved; and
 - b. b. The City Solicitor's Office be directed to prepare the appropriate bylaw for the street name change.

Sincerely,

Heather Janzen
Committee Assistant

HJ:

Attachments

 Report of the General Manager, Community Services Division dated August 1, 2023

cc: Councillor B. Dubois, Chair, Civic Naming Committee
L. Lacroix, General Manager, Community Services Department
Nik Kinzel-Cadrin, Civic Naming Administrator